Karen Galbo

From:

Raymond O'Connor < rocllc@msn.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 13, 2024 9:44 PM

To:

John Rhodes; Jerry Fortier; abe Fisher; Gene Carini; Dean Fiscus; Tom Como; Karen

Galbo; Brooke Stevens; Fran Ghersi; Sandi Anderson; William Weber

Subject:

Town Building Committee meeting cancellation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The TBC meeting scheduled for Thursday February 15, 2024 is cancelled as there is no business to conduct. Ray OConnor Chairman
Sent from my iPad

